[image: C:\Users\smolanskyjulieann\Desktop\SRBR-26044_1.1_New_Logo CMYK.png]

Live Broadcast Minutes
August 10, 2020

Update on Community COVID cases. We continue to have 0 positive residents community-wide. 
If you possibly had an exposure to someone who tested positive the Residential Health Services team will contact you directly.
Always wear a mask at all times when in close proximity of someone. Stay 6 ft away from each other.
Proof of testing and results for all private aides. We ask residents to get involved and take the lead to ensure aides are able to get in the community. Recommended for PSPs take a picture with your phone of the form that you complete and sign when you have a COVID test completed at the testing site. Relay proof of testing to PSPtestingreport@sinairesidences.com.
Housekeeping will continue every other week for the safety of all.
Garage update! You will be able to exit the garages on your own, in your vehicle. When you return, Valet will park your car for you and ask that you come through the front door for screening.
We have developed an infection control protocol with Valet when they park your cars. They will apply a plastic steering wheel cover, plastic seat cover and will fully wipe the car down for you to ensure your vehicle is safe and clean for you when ready to use again.
Visitors are still not permitted onto campus. Visitors are permitted to pick you up in front of Sinai. Contact the Concierge Desk to have you cleared.
Residents have asked about having safes available in apartments. If you are interested in having a safe installed in your apartment, please visit the Concierge Desk to pick up the flyer. Contact Barbara to coordinate the safe installation.
Residents are still receiving scam calls from Social Security. Please do not provide any personal information to anyone asking. 
We received a few questions from residents that only one candidate showed up last week for the forum. It is our understanding that both candidates expressed interest and confirmed their appearance.   
Communication with Jay: please send an email for those that send emails or call Jay’s office at ext. 4040. Jay’s email address is JayM@sinairesidences.com.  
Looks like the majority would like to participate in the Captain’s Table! We look forward to hosting you on Wednesday, September 2nd. We look forward to getting to know you further. More details to come!
We are also having a virtual town hall next Thursday, August 20th. Members of the leadership team will join Jay to give updates. If you have any specific questions, please call the Hotline. 
Resident Questions:
1. Resident asked to have housekeepers in weekly.
A. We are not able to have housekeepers in weekly. Schedule is every other week for now.
2. Residents are congregating without masks on. Are residents being truthful when leaving the community.
A. Honor system when leaving the community. Everyone should follow CDC guidelines when leaving the community. Residents should re-enter the community by coming through the front door.
3. Residents are moving chairs around outside.
A. Keep chairs as far apart as possible. Please do not move outside chairs around.
4. What is the update on hiring the community wellness specialist?
A. We are continuing to interview. It is a top priority to hire this person.
5. What is the status of the pool opening?
A. We are continuing to wait to reopen the pool due to covid cases and construction occurring. 
6. Can we have periodic deep tile cleaning in the apartment?
A. We will talk with Benny.
7. Can we have someone come in to fix medical equipment in apartments?
A. We prefer to have repairs occur off-site. We can discuss the option of someone coming in and would have to pass the screening protocol with the Residential Health Services team.
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